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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

400 North Street, Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120
	iN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


December 14, 2015
C-2015-2514773
Via Email and First Class Mail
Michael S. Swerling
Assistant General Counsel

PECO Energy Company

2301 Market Street, S23-1

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania  19103

RE:
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission, 


Bureau of Investigation and Enforcement, Complainant




v.

PECO Energy Company

Docket Number C-2015-2514773
Dear Attorney Swerling:

Pursuant to the request of the PECO Energy Company (PECO) filed with my office on December 14, 2015, in the above captioned complaint, an extension of time to answer the complaint is granted.  

Any responsive pleadings to this docket are due to be filed with the Commission by the close of business (4:30 p.m. EST) on Friday, January 8, 2016. 
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Sincerely,






Rosemary Chiavetta





Secretary

cc:
All Parties of Record

Office of Administrative Law Judge
